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Roxanne Maher

From: William Vidal III <william.vidaliii@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 7:06 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Cemetery Commission New Member

Mr Godino reached out to me about Christian Allyn's application to the Cemetery commission.  I am 
reaching out to state that we would endorse his application.  Please let me know if you need 
anything from myself or the committee.  Thank you.  
 
Will Vidal 


